
 

 

IN THE MATTER  of the Resource Management 
Act 1991 

 
AND 
 
IN THE MATTER    of hearing submissions and 

further submissions on the 
Proposed Waikato District Plan  

 

AND 
 
IN THE MATTER    of Ohinewai Rezoning Proposals  

 

MINUTE FROM HEARING COMMISSIONERS 

 

15 February 2021 

 
 

1. On 26 January 2021 counsel for Ambury Properties Limited, Mr Berry, filed a memorandum 

providing an update about the proposed water and wastewater servicing at Ohinewai. 

2. On 10 February 2021 we received a memorandum from Ms Tukere on behalf of Waikato-

Tainui, expressing a number of concerns with Mr Berry’s memorandum, particularly in 

respect of the minimum wastewater treatment standards for the Huntly Wastewater 

Treatment Plant and the provision of drinking water, including for Ngaruawahia. 

3. The purpose of this Minute is simply to acknowledge receipt of this information and note 

that it will be considered as part of our deliberations. 

4. The Hearings Panel would be grateful if the Hearings Administrator could provide this 

Minute to Waikato-Tainui and counsel for Ambury Properties Limited and post it on the 

Council’s website in the usual manner.  

 

 

P H Mitchell (Chair) 

On behalf of  the Hearings Panel 

15 February 2021 


